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Summary of main issues  

1. Each Scrutiny Board receives regular reports on any recommendations from 
previous inquiries which have not yet been completed.  

 
2. This allows the board to monitor progress and identify completed recommendations; 

those progressing to plan; and those where there is either an obstacle or progress 
is not adequate. The board will then be able to take further action as appropriate. 

 
3. A standard set of criteria has been produced, to enable the board to assess 

progress. These are presented in the form of a flow chart at Appendix 1. The 
questions should help to decide whether a recommendation has been completed, 
and if not whether further action is required. 

 
4. Attached as Appendix 2 is a progress report on the final outstanding 

recommendation from the board’s inquiry report on young people’s engagement in 
cultural, sporting and recreational activities. 

 
5. Attached as Appendix 3 is a progress report on the 2 outstanding recommendations 

from the board’s 2012 inquiry report on maximising powers to promote, influence 
and create local employment and skills opportunities. Appendix 4 details the 
findings of the annual review undertaken to assess how well the new arrangements 
are working.  

 
6. For each recommendation, a progress update is provided in the table 

accompanying the report. To assist board members, the Principal Scrutiny Adviser 
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has proposed a draft status for each recommendation. The board is asked to 
confirm whether these assessments are appropriate, and to change them where 
they are not.  

 
7. In deciding whether to undertake any further work, members will need to consider 

the balance of the board’s work programme. 
 
Next Steps 
 
8. Further recommendation tracking reports will be scheduled as required in the new 

municipal year, enabling the board to judge progress against outstanding 
recommendations. 

 
Recommendations 
 
9. Members are asked to: 
 

• Agree those recommendations which no longer require monitoring; 
 

• Identify any recommendations where progress is unsatisfactory and determine 
the action the board wishes to take as a result. 

 
 

Background documents1 

None used 

                                            
1
 The background documents listed in this section are available to download from the Council’s website, 
unless they contain confidential or exempt information.  The list of background documents does not include 
published works. 


